
 

Addendum #1 
April 28, 2006 
Lower Manhattan Construction Command Center 

Request for Qualifications – Consulting Services for 
 Opportunity Downtown Programs 

 

Acknowledgement of Addendum: 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in your proposal. 
  
Questions and Responses:

1. I need to know if the LMCCC/LMDC is only looking for the Statement of 
Qualification information from the Consultants responding the request on May 
8th, 2006.  

 
Answer: The submission requirements are specified in Section III. There is specific 
information requested relating to a firm’s qualifications to perform the anticipated scope of 
services set forth in Section II.  As stated in Section III:  “All information and documents 
described in subsection A through D above must be included or addressed in the submission.” 

1. Are you looking for the Statement of Qualification along with a response to the 
RFP (Section II thru Section III) of the request?  

 
Answer: Sections II through Section III are not an RFP.  Descriptive information regarding 
the anticipated scope of services is provided in Section II so that responding firms understand 
the work that LMCCC/LMDC expects to engage one or more firms to perform.  That anticipated 
scope of services should guide responding firms in submitting information regarding their 
qualifications to perform such services.  Specific submission requirements for this RFQ are set 
forth in Section III. 


